
NOTICE OF REGISTRATION 
OF PROSPECTIVE CANDIDATE FOR GENERAL  

MUNICIPAL ELECTION 
ROSSBURN MUNICIPALITY 

Please be advised that a general municipal election will be held on 
October 24, 2018. 

Prospective municipal election candidates must register with the Senior 
Election Official (SEO) during the registration period before they may 
begin to accept contributions, incur expenses, fund raise, or borrow money 
for their campaign. 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that I will be receiving candidate 
registrations: 
For the office of Head of Council:  Between May 1, 2018 and 
September 18, 2018; 
For the office of Councillor:  Between June 30, 2018 and September 
18, 2018 

at the Rossburn Municipality office, 43 Main St., Rossburn, MB  
or at my residence at 67 Cheddar Ave., Rossburn, MB. 

To obtain a registration form contact the SEO at the telephone number 
listed below.   
Dated at the Town of Rossburn on April 13, 2018. 

 Diana Lawless 
 Senior Election Official (SEO) 
 Rossburn Municipality 
 Phone: 204-859-0218 
 Email: seo@rossburn.ca

mailto:seo@rossburn.ca

